Glynn:

Place this in Navy Sub-Committee file with Forrestal letters.

Mack

House of Representatives U.S. PUBLIC DOCUMENT FREE

TEXAS.

THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY

WASHINGTON

Serial 203134

26 July 1945

My dear Mr. Johnson:

In reply to your letter dated July 11, 1945 which advises of the expected commencement of the field work by the staff investigating naval aircraft accidents, please be advised that the Navy Department will be pleased to extend the fullest cooperation to assist the subcommittee and its staff in this effort.

I have instructed the Deputy Chief of Naval Operations for Air and the Chief of the Bureau of Aeronautics to extend the usual courtesies and cooperation to facilitate the work of the subcommittee. The members of the staff have been furnished letters of identity which explain their mission, for their assistance in contacting naval commanders in the field. Instructions for their reception and authorization for them to take passage in naval aircraft within the United States as necessary to facilitate their investigation have been issued.

Please be assured that I welcome the attention of the subcommittee and it is hoped that the investigation will reveal additional means for reducing attrition due to naval aircraft accidents.

Sincerely yours,

James Tonestap

Hon. Lyndon B. Johnson House of Representatives

THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY

WASHINGTON

16 July 1945

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 9, 1945, in reference to an investigation by members of your staff of manpower utilization and the administration of personnel programs at the Naval Torpedo Station, Newport, Rhode Island.

I have advised the Chief of the Bureau of Ordnance that the study which you propose to make will begin on or about July 16, 1945. He will extend to the members of your staff all the facilities at his disposal for the accomplishment of the task.

Sincerely yours,

James Forrestal

Hon. Lyndon B. Johnson Committee on Naval Affairs House of Representatives Washington, D.C.

25 June 1945

My dear Mr. Chairman:

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES FORRESTAL

James Forrestal

Honorable Carl Vinson, Chairman, Committee on Naval Affairs, House of Representatives, Washington 25, D. C.

CC: Hon. Lyndon Johnson

THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY

WASHINGTON

10 July 1945

My dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter of 6 July 1945 and the enclosed copy of the report of the Subcommittee on Civilian Personnel of the Navy Department entitled "Management of Naval Shore Establishments." It seems to be an extremely thorough job.

The report, together with the observations on it contained in your letter, is presently under study by me and the appropriate officers of the department. As soon as possible I will report to you our comments and conclusions and any action which we are taking or propose to take upon the report.

Sincerely,

James Forrestal

james Forestal

Honorable Carl Vinson Chairman, House Naval Affairs Committee House of Representatives Washington, D. C.

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears cut that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Haval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Logislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

A

0

My dear Mr. Chairman:

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. To are grateful for the appreciation of the Mavy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Maval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours.

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

Honorable Carl Vinson, Chairman, Committee on Maval Affairs, House of Representatives, Washington 25, D. C.

OP

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess. bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours.

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

Honorable Carl Vinson, Chairman, Committee on Naval Affairs, House of Representatives, Washington 25, D. C.

O

Y

o P

My dear Mr. Chairman:

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application to detail. We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Mavy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

a/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

Honorable Carl Vinson, Chairman, Committee on Naval Affairs, House of Representatives, Washington 25, D. C.

> O P

This acknowledges your letter of 20 June. I have read this report with great interest and particularly, in response to your injunction, that part of it coming under the heads of Summary and Conclusions. I have also had a copy sent to Admiral F. J. Horne, Vice Chief of Naval Operations, with the request that he discuss the Subcommittee's suggestions directly with the members of that group.

I cannot let the occasion pass without making comment on the work of this Subcommittee and the contents of the report which its members have submitted. It obviously represents a substantial amount of hard work and application We are grateful for the appreciation of the Navy to detail. planning that went into the operations in Europe and also glad to have the criticisms contained therein, because they are obviously objective and carefully considered. This type of report it seems to me is illustrative of the cooperation that should and can exist between the Executive and Legislative branches of government. The task of the Armed Forces in this war was so vast that it would be absurd for anyone connected with its administration to assert complete infallibility and freedom from error. For this reason the Navy regards the work of the Naval Affairs Committee of the House as an adjunct and an asset to its own activities, and the report of Mr. Johnson's Subcommittee, composed of Messrs. Bradley, Hebert, Cole and Hess, bears out that relationship.

The Subcommittee and yourself will hear further from Admiral Horne on the various questions raised in the report.

Sincerely yours,

s/ James Forrestal

James Forrestal

Hon. Jones V. Forrestal Secretary of the Navy Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. Secretary:

When the Saval Affairs Sub-Gemmittee on Surplus Property arrived in Paris, Admiral Eirk assigned Lt. Pierre L. Sailly to assist it. Lt. Sailly having been born in France and having lived a large part of his life there obviously spoke the language fluently, was completely familiar with the City and, it developed, had a great familiarity with all of France, with Italy and with North Africa. His knowledge of these areas, the people in them and current conditions was of invaluable aid to the Gemmittee. Lt. Sailly was particularly realous in assisting the Committee in every possible way, and much of the success of the Committee's visit in this area was due to his assistance.

The members of the Sub-Committee have asked that I express to you their appreciation for assigning to them such an intelligent, cooperative and capable Naval efficer.

Sincerely.

LYMBON D. JOHNSON Chairman Hon. James V. Forrestal Secretary of the Nevy Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. Segretary:

When the Maval Affairs Sub-Committee on Surplus Property arrived in Paris, Admiral Mirk assigned Lt. Pierro L. Mailly to assist it. Lt. Mailly having been born in France and having lived a large part of his life there obviously spoke the language fluently, was completely familiar with the City and, it developed, had a great familiarity with all of France, with Italy and with Morth Africa. His knowledge of these areas, the people in them and current conditions was of invaluable aid to the Committee. Lt. Mailly was particularly scalous in assisting the Committee in every possible way, and much of the success of the Committee's visit in this area was due to his assistance.

The members of the Sub-Germittee have asked that I express to you their appreciation for assigning to them such an intelligent, cooperative and capable Saval officer.

Sincerely.

LYNDON B. JOINSON Chairman Hon. James V. Forrestal Secretary of the Navy Washington, D. G.

My dear Mr. Secretary:

Shen the Raval Affairs Sub-Committee on Surplus Property arrived in Paris, Admiral Birk assigned Lt. Pierre L. Bailly to seciet it. Lt. Bailly having been born in France and having lived a large part of his life there obviously speke the language fluently, was completely familiar with the City and, it developed, had a great familiarity with all of France, with Italy and with Borth Africa. His knowledge of these areas, the people in them and current conditions was of invaluable aid to the Committee. Lt. Bailly was particularly realous in assisting the Committee in every possible way, and much of the success of the Committee's visit in this area was due to his assistance.

The members of the Sub-Committee have asked that I express to you their appreciation for assigning to them such an intelligent, cooperative and empable Naval officer.

Sincerely.

LYNDON D. JOHNSON Chairman Hen. James V. Ferrestal Secretary of the Havy Washington, D. G.

My dear Mr. Segretary:

When the Maval Affairs Sub-Committee on Surplus Property arrived in Paris, Admiral Mirk assigned Lt. Pierre L. Mailly to assist it. Lt. Mailly having been born in France and having lived a large part of his life there obviously spoke the language fluently, was completely familiar with the City and, it developed, had a great familiarity with all of France, with Italy and with Morth Africa. Mis knowledge of those areas, the people in them and current conditions was of invaluable aid to the Committee. Lt. Mailly was particularly scaleus in essisting the Committee in every possible way, and much of the success of the Committee's visit in this area was due to his assistance.

The members of the Sub-Committee have asked that I express to you their appreciation for assigning to them such an intelligent, cooperative and capable Naval officer.

Sincerely.

LYBDOM 2. JOHNSON Chairman Hon. James V. Ferrestal Secretary of the Hovy Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. Segretary:

When the Mavel Affeirs Sub-Countites on Surplus Property arrived in Paris, Admiral Mirk assigned Lt. Fierre L. Sailly to assist it. Lt. Sailly having been born in France and having lived a large part of his life there obviously spoke the language fluently, was completely femiliar with the City and, it developed, had a great familiarity with all of France, with Italy and with North Africa. His knowledge of these areas, the people in them and current conditions was of invaluable aid to the Countities. Lt. Sailly was particularly scaleus in assisting the Countities in every possible way, and much of the success of the Countities's visit in this area was due to his assistance.

The members of the Emb-Committee have asked that I empress to you their appreciation for assigning to them such an intelligent, comparative and capable Naval officer.

Sincerely.

LYSDOM B. JOHNSON Chairman

Honorable Michael J. Bradley Member of Congress Washington, D. C.

Dear Mike:

I thought you should have the attached copies of letters I have just received from Secretary Forrestal and Chairman Vinson.

I need not tell you how much I appreciate the contributions you made to the successful study the Subcommittee has just completed.

Sincerely

Lyndon B. Johnson

Enclosures

lbj dj Surplus Property Subcommittee

Honorable F. Edward Hebert Member of Congress Washington, D. C.

Dear Ed:

I thought you should have the attached copies of letters I have just received from Secretary Forrestal and Chairman Vinson.

I need not tell you how much I appreciate the contributions you made to the successful study the Subcommittee has just completed.

Sincer ely

Lyndon B. Johnson

Enclosures

lbj dj Rekeskinekëssuke Rekessuities Surplus Property Subcommittee

Honorable W. Sterling Cole Member of Congress Washington, D. C.

My dear Sterling:

I thought you should have the attached copies of letters I have just received from Secretary Forrestal and Chairman Vinson.

I need not tell you how much I suppreciate the contributions you made to the successful study the Subcommittee has just completed.

Sincerely

Lyndon B. Johnson

Enclosures

lbj dj Surplus Property Subcommittee

Honorable William E. Hess Member of Congress Washington, D. C.

My dear Bill:

I thought you should have the attached copies of letters I have just received from Secretary Forrestal and Chairman Vinson.

I need not tell you how much I appreciate the contributions you made to the successful study the Subcommittee has just completed.

Sincerely

Lyndon B. Johnson

Enclosures

lbj dj Surplus Property Subcommittee